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Terry C. Frazee
Department of Health
Division of Radiation Protection
PO Box 47827
Olympia, WA 98504-7827

Dear Mr. Frazee:

We have reviewed the wording of the definitions contained in your
letter of March 2, 1994. The definitions were reviewed in
comparison to the equivalent ones in the suggested State
Regulations for the Control of Radiation (SSR), and the
equivalent NRC definitions in 10 CFR Part 19 and 20. We have no
further comments at this time.

Please recall that the Commission has not made a final
determination of the compatibility requirements for the Part 20
rules. Also, please note that a contractor will be performing a
detailed comparison of 10 CFR Part 20 and the equivalent rules of
each Agreement State. We are requesting that you send us a copy
of your final rules, when adopted. To facilitate the review, we
request one printed copy of the rules plus a copy on a 3.5 inch
diskette. Please send these to the attention of Mr. Dennis
Sollenberger.

If you have any questions regarding the comments or any of the
rules reviewed, please contact me or Mr. Richard Blanton of my-

staff at (301) 504-2322.

Sincerely,

64$m!r* g by
f D. Id,2; . 4 .gg

e Paul H. Lohaus, Deputy Director
dOffice of State Programs
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March 24, 1994

Terry C. Frazee
Department of Health
Division of Radiation Protection
P.O. Box 47827
Olympia, WA 98504-7827

Dear Mr. Frazee:

We have reviewed the wording of the definitions contained in your
letter of March 2, 1994. The definitions were reviewed in
comparison to the equivalent ones in the sugg.ested State
Regulations for the Control of Radiation (SSR), and the
equivalent NRC definitions in 10 CFR Part 19 and 20. We have nofurther comments at this time.

Please recall that the Commission has not made a final
determination of the compatibility requirements for the Part 20-
rules. Also, please note that a contractor will be performing a
detailed comparison of 10 CFR Part 20 and the equivalent rules of
each Agreement State. We are requesting that you send us a copy
of your final rules, when adopted. To facilitate the review, we

,

request one printed copy of the rules plus a copy on a 3.5 inch
diskette. Please send these to the attention of Mr. Dennis
sollenberger.

If you have any questions regarding the comments or any of the
rules reviewed, please contact me or Mr. Richard Blanton of my
staff at (301) 504-2322.

Sincerely,
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Paul H. aus, Deput Di ector
Office of State Programs
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